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       March 10, 2025 
Dear Students and Parents, 

 

All the dancers are hard at work on recital preparations. Here are some important dates.  
 

April 14 - 21: Spring Break- Classes resume Tuesday, April 22. 

Saturday, May 3: In-Studio Rehearsal- See In-Studio Note for times coming soon. 

Sunday, June 1: Mandatory Dress Rehearsal - Most Dancers: 1:30-4:45.  

Julie, & Victoria’s Classes & Beth’s Ballet I: 3:30-5:00. 

Sunday, June 1: Recital Show Time - 5:15.  
 

Summer Classes: Begin June 16. Registration begins April 16. 

 

In-Studio Rehearsal: This very important rehearsal is held at The Dancing School with no 

costumes. This is the only time students will have a chance to see the other dancers in the show. 

We believe supporting each other and bonding as a cast is a wonderful part of the performing 

experience. At this rehearsal every dancer will learn their final bow and blocking for the show. 
 

Dress Rehearsal: Every student appearing in the recital must attend the dress rehearsal at 

Fresno High School Auditorium, 1839 N Echo Ave. in Fresno. Dancers must arrive on time 

with all their costumes. Put your name in all pieces please. Parents do not need to attend the dress 

rehearsal but are welcome to do so if they wish. It’s a good time for picture taking. For the dress 

rehearsal dancers should be left off at the “Dancers Room” (there will be a sign) where they will 

be supervised by instructors. Please bring a non-messy snack. No family members are permitted 

in the Dancers Room. 
 

Recital: Dancers will stay backstage after dress rehearsal until the show. They may not leave the 

Dancer’s Room. Dancers will be picked up and signed out on the stage after the show. 
 

Reminder: The studio will be closed on May 26th & 29th. That week the Monday classes will 

come on Tuesday and the Thursday classes will come on Wednesday. Class times will be 

announced soon. Reminder- You can always access the school calendar on our web site 

DancingSchoolOfSelma.com 
 

All tuition must be paid by May 15th. There is no June tuition due this year.  

 

Sincerely, 

Beth and the Dancing School Staff 

In the effort to get the best space for our dancers we have made one more 

change. Please note our new venue will be Fresno High. 
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